
 

WELCOME TO BIOTEC 2025 

 

The Organizing and Scientific Committee are pleased to welcome you to the XIX Congress 

of the Spanish Society of Biotechnology, BIOTEC 2025. As you know, this congress will 

take place in Barcelona, at the Faculty of Biosciences of the Universitat Autònoma de 

Barcelona, from July 15 to 18, 2025. For the Spanish Society of Biotechnology, it is a great 

pleasure to hold this new edition of BIOTEC in person. 

The National Biotechnology Congresses (BIOTEC), organized by SEBiot since 1986, 

represent a great opportunity for researchers and professionals in the biotechnology sector 

to establish connections and collaborations with other colleagues, as well as with other 

stakeholders in this field, from private companies to public administrations and other 

national organizations. 

The scientific program of the congress is aimed at providing updates on a wide range of 

topics of interest by leading experts, as well as offering opportunities for young researchers 

to share their progress with the scientific community. 

It is both important and rewarding to see the discussions that arise in the poster area 

between PhD students, master’s students, and senior researchers as they share their results 

and seek solutions to scientific problems. But it won’t all be work; we also wanted to 

include some fun moments that will allow us to continue discussing biotechnology and 

generate new collaborations. For this, we have planned a welcome cocktail, a gala dinner, 

and some other surprises. 

Finally, we would like to thank you for your attendance and participation in BIOTEC 2025. 

We hope you enjoy the meetings, presentations, debates, and, ultimately, the Congress. 

 

María José Hernáiz 

Spanish Biotechnology Society President 
 


